
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Rapid Response Construction 

Services – Mechanical and General 
  

The Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority seeks 
experienced and qualified construction companies to add 
to the pre-qualified pool of Mechanical Contractors and 
General Contractors to perform work on a task order 
basis.   
 
The RFQ document(s) are available for download on the 
Authority’s website at www.mpea.com under the link 
“Doing Business / Current Opportunities. Responses for 
this RFQ are due not later than 12:00 noon, Monday, 
December 9, 2019.   
 
Minority and Women Owned Business Enterprises are 
encouraged to participate. 
 

Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority 
Procurement Department 

301 East Cermak Road 
Chicago, Illinois 60616 

mpeaprocurement@mpea.com 

http://www.mpea.com/
mailto:mpeaprocurement@mpea.com
http://mccormicksquarechicago.com/

